
Bicester, Brackley and Buckingham Circuit  

Safeguarding Training Refresher Course  

It is now 5 years since some people received  
safeguarding training.  In line with Methodist policy, a 
number of safeguarding refresher training sessions are 

being offered in the autumn. 

When  

The courses will take place on the following dates:  
 
Monday 2nd October      7.15 pm to 9.30 pm at Well Street United Church 
 
Wednesday 4th October 7.15 pm to 9.30 pm at Bicester Methodist Church  
 
Thursday 12th October   7.15 pm to 9.30 pm at Well Street United Church 
 
If you have not completed safeguarding training in the last four years and 
you volunteer with children, young people or adults and/or hold an office or 
responsibility in one of our Circuit churches, please sign up for one of the 
above dates (details below) 

Foundation Safeguarding Course  

For those who are new to our Churches and have yet to compete a safe-
guarding course, the foundation safeguarding course is being offered on 
Tuesday September 26th at Well Street Church at 7.15 to 9.30 pm.   

If you are able to attend please contact Wendy to confirm a place. 

How to apply 

 

Please contact: 

Wendy Edworthy, Well Street Church administrator at 
wellstreetoffice@gmail.com  or phone 01280 817560 to 

book a place.  

mailto:wellstreetoffice@gmail.com

